
 

 
The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 

 
By-law Number  

 
A by-law to amend By-law 95-2005 being a By-law to license and 

regulate pet shops in the Town 

  

Whereas Council passed By-law 95-2005 on the 7th day of November, 2005 to license 

and regulate pet shops; 

And Whereas Council at its meeting held on 9th day of November, 2020 passed  

Resolution 2020-077 to incorporate regulations regarding the sourcing of dogs, cats and 

rabbits; 

Now therefore be it resolved that Council of the Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 

hereby enacts as follows: 

1. That By-law 95-2005 be amended by deleting “15  Inspection of Premises” and 
replacing it with “15  Inspection of Premises and Documents/Enforcement”. 

2. That By-law 95-2005 be amended by adding: 

“15.1.2 For the purposes of conducting an inspection pursuant to this By-law, 
an Officer may: 

a) require the production for inspection of documents or things relevant 
to the inspection; 
 

 b) inspect and remove documents or things relevant to the inspection 

for the purpose of making copies or extracts; 

 c) require information from any person concerning a matter related 

to the inspection; and 

 d) alone, or in conjunction with a person possessing special or 

expert knowledge, make examinations or take tests, samples or 

photographs necessary for the purposes of the inspection. 



15.1.3 No person shall prevent, hinder or obstruct, or attempt to hinder or 
obstruct, an Officer who is exercising a power or performing a duty 
under this By-law, including refusing to identify themselves when 
requested to do so by an Officer. 

 15.1.4  The provisions of this By-law may be enforced by an Officer. 

 16.1.2 No owner or operator of a pet shop shall keep or sell a rabbit, dog or 

cat unless the rabbit, dog or cat is sourced through a municipal animal 

shelter, registered humane society, registered shelter or a recognized 

animal rescue group.” 

 18.2 That section 16.1.2 shall come into effect on February 1, 2022.” 

 

Read three times and finally passed by Council this  day of February, 2021.  
 
 

 

Sandy Brown, Mayor 
 
 

Karen Landry, Clerk 


